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Summer Term 
Friday 16/4/21 

Dear Parents, 
 
The children have come back to school after the Easter holidays well, keen to see their friends and excited 
about their new topics. They have settled back into school life very well and it has been a joy to see school 
full of smiley faces!  
 
The children had a great time last term designing, making and testing their buggies, rolling them down a 
ramp and measuring how far they went (without cracking the egg they were carrying!). We are planning 
another science day towards the end of the term around the theme of bridging structures!  

 

P.E. Kit  
On days where children have PE, or are attending an after-school SPORTS club, they must come in the 
following PE kit: white t-shirt, school red jumper or cardigan - this is for wearing in class if feeling cold (not 
in PE lessons); black shorts or black tracksuit bottoms, trainers/plimsoles. 
IN ADDITION - they need an additional fleece or hoodie to replace their red jumper/cardigan in the actual 
lesson if it is chilly/rainy (fleeces /hoodies are not allowed to be worn in the classroom). 
When the school is finally able to lift the covid restrictions it operates under, we will continue to allow 
children to wear their PE kits on the days they have PE. 

 
Parents’ Meetings–Tuesday 27 AM/ Wednesday 28 PM/ Thursday 29 PM April 
We have arranged one morning and two afternoons in this summer term to hold parents’ meetings. These 
meetings will be held virtually using Microsoft Teams. Appointment bookings have been open from 
Tuesday 13th April. It is important that each meeting last no more than 10 minutes. Any longer than this 
will cause the next scheduled meeting to be late with a disastrous cumulative effect! So please stick to 
this time. Teachers will have to end abruptly after the allocated time. Thank you. 
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Free School Meals FSM – Pupil Premium Funding Reminder 
We are aware that some people's circumstances may have changed as a result of the pandemic. Your child 
may now be eligible for the pupil premium grant which entitles them to extra support in school as well as a 

universal FSM. Please note you do not have to apply for universal free school meals - all children in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who are attending school are entitled to receive one.  
However, parents can apply for the school to get extra funding from the Government called Pupil 
Premium, if you receive one of the benefits listed below: 
Universal Credit - with an annual earned income of no more than £7,400 after tax, Income Support, 
Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance, Income-related Employment and Support Allowance, the 
guaranteed element of Pension Credit, Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop 
qualifying for Working Tax Credit), Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual gross 
income of no more than £16,190 
More information can be found with the link below: 
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-meals-and-milk 
 

Sunny Weather!  
As the sun starts to shine and the days get warmer (!) we encourage parents to apply sun cream before 
school and children to wear sun hats. We also will actively encourage children to drink water during the 
day to avoid dehydration and headaches.  Children should have their own NAMED water bottle in their 
classroom. These should only contain water. 
 
As the weather improves, and the grass continues to grow longer, please ensure your child has taken any 
necessary hay fever medication prior to coming to school. If you need to bring medicine into school, 
please contact the office and we can arrange for the required forms to be filled in. 
 

R.E. Week 
During this half-term the school has an R.E. week. The school follows the Norfolk R.E syllabus and the 
children will be thinking about and discussing a ‘big a question’ - Does religion help people to be good? 
The children always impress us with their depth of discussion and understanding! 

 

Stars of the Week  
Below are the stars this week. We have been continuing this throughout lockdown and will now once 
again include it in the school newsletter. 
 
I hope you enjoy the sunshine and have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mr Jones 
 
 

  

                                                                                                                     

  

 

Class 1 Finn, Freddie H Class 2 Elsie, Lily Class 3 Aimie, Talula Class 4 Jasper, Oscar 

Stars of the Week Monday 12th to Friday 16th April 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-meals-and-milk

